
THE HOT BABBITT NEWS 1 
 

cpcp 

 

  

 

 

 

     

 

    

  

 

             

  

 

  

THE HOT BABBITT NEWS 
 Volume 24, Issue 7                Newsletter of the Sis-Q A’s, Yreka, California                        July, 2023    

 

FATHER’S DAY CAR SHOW 



THE HOT BABBITT NEWS 2 
 

 

The Sis-Q A’s, of Siskiyou County, California, is a chapter of 

The MODEL A FORD CLUB OF AMERICA  
  

 

             

    

 

    

 

 

 

   

 

 

    

 

 

 

 

Please, mail correspondence to:  Richard Giordanengo, 735 Deetz Rd., Mount Shasta, CA, 96067 

                                 *contact Nancy at:   nancyanne61@outlook.com 

  

Visit the Sis-Q A’s website at: SisQAs.caver.com 
 

The Model A Ford Club of America is a non-profit corporation of California and a national                        

historical society dedicated to the restoration and preservation of the Model A Ford automobile 

as manufactured from 1928 through 1931 

 

 

  

 

 
 

  

Mark Your Calendar  

                        

          Tuesday, July 4 – Hornbrook Parade.  Line up at the school at 9:30. 

 

          Saturday, July 8 – Lunch and Monthly Business Meeting, 11am 

                                           Natalee Thai, 105 E. Miner Street, Yreka 

 

          Friday, August 11 – Siskiyou Golden Fair, Senior Day, Model A display 

           

          Saturday, August 19 – Three-Chapter Gymkhana, Gold Hill.  More info coming. 

 

          Saturday, August 26 – Weed Car Show 

 

 

      

       

         

 

 

President … Richard Giordanengo 

Vice President ....… Linda Ellison 

Secretary……Nancy Giordanengo 

Treasurer ………………..…. Ann Noel 

Tour Director …………… Mike Spiess  

Newsletter Editor .. Nancy Giordanengo* 
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   After having lighted a fire in the 

woodstove the day before, I woke up on 

the morning of the Summer Solstice and 

noticed a light frost on the lawn.  A little 

late for frost, I thought, but then everything 

seems to be a bit late this year.  Things that 

make you go “hmmm…..”  Then it got hot,  

quick.  It looks like summer temperatures 

will be hanging around for a while, so do 

your outside stuff early, and maybe a little 

at the end of the day, in a shady place. 

    I see a lot of kids out enjoying their 

summer, but not as many on bicycles as 

there were years ago.  It used to be that just 

about every kid had a bicycle and rode 

around absolutely everywhere with 

bunches of other kids, all summer long, 

without supervision.  Maybe somewhere 

that still happens.  I hope so.  Free and independent kids likely become free and independent 

adults.  The Fourth of July is a good reminder of that, perhaps. 

    I’d like to express my thanks to Altha Lindsay, and her family, for the wonderful luncheon 

at her home, in Etna, last month. What a pleasant time we all had visiting and dining outdoors, 

in her beautiful and welcoming yard.  Inside the house, everyone enjoyed the video showing 

Brooke Lindsay’s Model A pickup restoration project.  Brooke, Altha’s granddaughter, was a 

recipient of MAFCA’s Model A Youth Restoration Award, which was helpful in providing 

some of the project funding.  It’s an inspiring example of adults helping young people to plan 

out projects while learning new skills.   

    The CHVA Annual Father’s Day Car Show was, once again, a great success.  Well over 200 

vehicles filled the fairgrounds, as folks came from near and far to enjoy the good cars, the 

good people, and the good weather.  Everyone was disappointed to learn that this was the final 

year, which the CHVA would be able to put on this much-anticipated event, and the 

conversations have already started to find a way to keep this tradition going.  Thanks, as 

always, to all the Sis-Q A’s members who volunteered their time and effort to make the day 

enjoyable for the public.    

    The Hornbrook Fourth of July Parade begins at 10 am.  If you’d like to participate, be lined 

up with your Model A in front of the Hornbrook School by 9:30.  It’s a quick little parade but 

a fun one.  

   Our next business meeting will be on Saturday, July 8 at Natalee Thai, in Yreka, at 11. - RG  

     

I’ve been thinking… 
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We’d most certainly  

like to wish You 

a very Happy Birthday! 

 

Pam Gabrielson, July 22 

 

Original condition barn find. Complete 

car with matching numbers and Oregon 

title.  Runs, drives, stops.  New wiring, 

roof, floorboards, all windows function.  

A real blast from the past and fun to 

drive.    $7,500 or best offer. 

 

Leave a message and I’ll return your call.    

 

 Todd  (541) 441-6773 

FOR SALE:   
EARLY 1930 FORD MODEL A TUDOR SEDAN 

 


